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February 23, 2017

Dear GCS Family and Friends,

Gaston Christian School continues to grow and provide opportunities for our students. 
We couldn’t do this without the partnership and support we have with our generous families.

The GCS Booster Club, along with a number of our school families has committed to 
building an eight lane track. We have just completed the first phase with the asphalt paving 
as the track base. The next step is to install a rubberized surface on top of the asphalt. This 
will provide a state of the art surface to be enjoyed by our athletic teams, P.E. classes, Girls 
on the Run, and all GCS families looking for a place to exercise.

The progress that GCS has made over the past several years to build and develop a 
strong athletic department keeps us more determined than ever to see this project come to 
completion. Please join our school family on Wednesday, April 5 for a Jog-A-Thon. Our 
goal is to raise $50,000 to complete this project. If you are unable to attend, I hope that you 
will consider sponsoring this effort. Your donation goes directly to fund the completion of 
the track. All checks should be made payable to Gaston Christian School or you can donate 
online by visiting https://99pledges.com/fund/gcsjogatho 

Thank you in advance for your support to fund the GCS track. Each step we take brings 
us closer to our goal. 

Dr. Marc Stout	 Tom Hawxwell	 Jason Moore
Head of School	 Athletic Director	 Track/Cross Country Coach




